
Water Supply Improvement Project

City of Evanston

Construction for the Morton Grove Niles Water Commission  
Water Supply Improvement Project is Expected to Begin this Spring 

The Morton Grove Niles Water Commission (MGNWC) is beginning construction on the Water Supply Improvement Project  
to develop a new water supply system which will provide residents of Morton Grove and Niles with a new water source, and  
the City of Evanston with additional water revenue. 

As part of this project, construction and rehabilitation is required to install a transmission main to carry water from the 
City of Evanston through the Village of Skokie and ultimately to the Villages of Morton Grove and Niles. 

Construction for this portion of the project in Evanston includes the 
construction of a new water pump station at 2525 Church St. and 
water transmission mains running under the North Shore Channel. 
The building located at 2525 Church St. (the former Shore School) 
must be free of all asbestos before it is demolished. The work to 
remove asbestos will begin approximately May 14, 2018.  The 
demolition of the building is expected to occur between May 25 
and June 20, 2018. 

Once the site is clear, the construction of a new pump station will 
begin. The pump station will be located on the western portion of 
the existing building’s footprint. 

For more information about the project visit mg-n-wc.org.

Construction and demolition will take place in 
defined areas as shown on the project area map on  
the reverse side. Work activity will typically occur 
Monday through Friday between 7:00 am – 5:30 pm. 
Occasional work may occur on Saturdays.  

Construction traffic will only be allowed  
southbound on McDaniel by trucks exiting the site  
from the southern-most property entrance on  
McDaniel. No northbound traffic or staging will be 
allowed on McDaniel.

Pedestrian access to homes will remain open  
at all times. Parking will only be temporarily 
 impacted when new gas and sewer connections 
are being installed along McDaniel. Residents who  
are impacted will be notified 48 hours in advance  
of parking restrictions. 
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